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Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This week is our homework share week. We will be sharing our 

homework with the children in Diamond class. I hope you all have a 

wonderful Easter holiday. 

This Week: 

During this week’s learning, we have started to learn about time. The children have 

shared their knowledge of telling the time so far and we are learning to read an 

analogue clock to the nearest minute. Please, please, please can you practise 

reading the time at home as this is a skill which needs to be practised continually. 

We have also been using the text to infer about characters. The children are 

becoming great detectives when finding clues to a character’s personality. 

In English, we have recapped sentence structure and have written quotes ready to 

use in our Newspaper Reports. Florence enjoyed pretending to be Theseus after he 

had slain the Minotaur.  

During our project work, we are on to the last mini-project which will hopefully lead 

to the production of our website. Mrs Gregory has been our saviour throughout this 

learning as building a website is certainly challenging for all members of Crystal 

Class.  

 

Next week: We will be writing up our Newspaper Reports and I am certain we shall 

be having lots of fun on our school trip.  


